
TCF Announcement | Current COVID-19 Community Level: 
High

Tantus is following CDC and local guidelines for health safety in the Tantus Collaboration Facility (TCF). The current level for Baltimore County is now: 
High. As a result of this risk change, this means that any visitors who visit the facility will need to follow the associated prevention guideline listed 
below before entering the TCF.

Required Prevention Steps before entering building:

Wear a mask indoors
Complete the TCF health attestation form

Before visiting the TCF please visit the for additional Safety Protocols and other information or click one of the TCF Confluence Space 
buttons below.  For assistance or if you have question contact us on our QualityNet Slack channel: #help-tcf

https://qnetconfluence.cms.gov/display/TCF/Tantus+Collaboration+Facility+%28TCF%29+Home?preview=/120588569/285976372/TCF%20Self-Health%20Check%20(1).docx
https://qnetconfluence.cms.gov/display/TCF/Safety+Protocols
https://hcqis.slack.com/archives/C03GW1L1LVA
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